The Botanical Research Institute,
Department of Agricultural Technical Services,
590 Vermeulen St.,
PRETORIA. S. Africa.

Dear Dr. Schlieben,

Boweia volubles.

Thank you for your letter of 23rd March. We have delayed replying in anticipation of the arrival of the material. As these have not yet arrived we are becoming concerned that they may have gone astray. Would you be good enough to tell us the air line and despatch number so we can make enquiries from this end.

Kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

D. Martin. Officer-in-Charge.